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Sugge=stad List ~f Participartse

Sir Geoffrey Howe, Chancellor of the United Kircdom Exchequer
and Chairman of the Interim Committee

Jacques Delaroisere, Managing Director of the International
Monetary Fund

Secretary Donald T. Regan
William P. Clark

Beryl Sprinkel, Under Secretary of the Treasury for Monetary
Affairs

Marc Leland, Assistant Secretary of the Treasury for
International Affairs

Norman Bailey, NSC Staff

Roger Robinson, NSC Staff





















THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 18, 1983

Dear Chancellor:

I deeply regret that I was unable to meet with you
last Friday, as scheduled, to discuss the outcome
of the meeting of the Interim Committee of the
International Monetary Fund.

Secretary Regan has briefed me on the agreement
reached at the meeting. I want to commend your
leadership and diligence, as Chairman, in bringing
about this result.

It is vitally important to the future health of the
world economy that the members of the Fund proceed
to confirm the agreement so that it can go into

effect in a timely manner. I will do 11 I can to
assure that the United States will fulfill its part

completely and promptly.
With best wishes,

Sincerely,

CHN N

The Right Honorable

rariliament o>treet
London SW1P 3AG
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17 February 1983

MEMORANDUM FOR CRAIG L. FULLER
FROM: KENNETH CRIBB, JR.

SUBJECT: Letters to Howe and de Larosiere by Don Regan
for RR's Signature

Ed Meese has approved the attached draft letters and wants
them cleared and mailed out by tomorrow, 18 Febru: ; ~383.

Thank you.
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ir Chancellor:

I deeply regret that I was unable to meet with you last
-iday, as scheduled, to discuss the outcome of the meeting
of the Interim Committee of the International Monetary Fund.

Secretary Regan has briefed me on the agreement reached
at the meeting. I want to commend your leadership and dili-
gence, as Chairman, in bringing about this result.

It is vitally important to the future health of the world
economy that the members of the Fund proceed to confirm
the agreement so that it can go into effect in a timely manner.
v .1 do all I can to ¢ sure that the United States will fulfil
its part completely and promptly. :

With best wishes.

Rt. Hon. Sir Geoffrey Howe, QC,MP
H M Treasury

Parlia :nt Street

London SW1P 3AG

United Kingdom
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Dear Mr. de Larosiere:

I deeply regret that I was unable to meet with you last
Friday, as scheduled, to discuss the outco of the meeting
of the Interim Committee of the International Monetary Fund.

Secretary Regan has briefed me on the agreement reached
at the meeting. I want to commend your leadership and skill
which contributed so much to this result.

It is vitally important for the future health of the world
economy that the members of the Fund proceed to confirm the
agreement so that it can go into effect in a timely manner.

I will do all I can to assure that the United States will fulfil
its part completely and promptly.

With best wishes.

Mr. Jacques de Larosiere
Managing Dir :tor
International Mor :ary Fund
700 19th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20431
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